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I oppose HB2957. This bill would increase the statute of limitation on claims falling 

under BOLI, possibly leading to future claims for employers and legals cost. 

Employers could face significant challenges maintaining documentation and evidence 

years after an alleged incident, which hampers the ability to fairly adjudicate claims. 

Please vote NO on HB2957. 

 


